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December 17, 1936 
 

WORK TO START ON RUBY DAM WITHIN THREE MONTHS 
 
 

 Reports from Seattle are that the first 
money has been appropriated for work on the 
new Ruby dam and that operation will start 
within three months.  A crew of engineers is 
now being hired to handle the preliminary 
work and it is expected that the job will be 
well under way before the close of 1937. 
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